
 ExCEL 
Board Report
August 2023

Submitted by Steve Wheelock

ExCEL is gearing up for another fruitful year.  Our new janitorial staff Christine Clewell has been working 
hard with the summer crew to prepare the building for the upcoming school year.     

I am happy to report that all teachers and paraprofessional positions are filled.  Anthony Roome is a long-
term substitute in the High school, Taylor Gerleman is in the ELA Middle School long-term substitute, and 
Tessa Schmuck a long-term sub for the 2-3 Grade room.  All three are teacher candidates and are scheduled 
to student-teach this year.  All three are incredibly competent and have served as long-term substitutes at 
ExCEL.  That leaves an additional High School teacher opening Brian Anderson is coming back as a long-
term substitute to fill the High School vacancy.  

I am on track to complete my master’s in educational administration in June 2024.

Teachers are coming in setting up and are excited about the coming school year, and are ready to invite the 
Wolf Pack back!  


